Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2011 2:17 PM

To: ‘William Carr'

Cc: Brooks, David K., EMNRD; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD
Subject: Case 14736 Continuance Request

Hello Bil},

We received your request for continuance to the Oct 13 docket.

Does Mr. Earl DeBrine, Jr. {representing Harvey E. Yates Company, Explorers Petroleum Corporation, and Spiral, Inc.)
agree with this request?

Mr. DeBrine can be reached at 505-848-1800 or by email at edebrine@modrail.com

Thank You,

William V Jones, P.E.

Engineering, Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505
Tel 505.476.3448 ~ Fax 505.476.3462




